April 19, 1996

Mr. Mark Bloomstein Boston Party Makers 13 - 25 Main Street Franklin, MA. 02038

Dear Mr. Bloomstein:

On behalf of the Metropolitans and The Wang center for the Performing Arts, we would like to thank you for your overwhelming generosity to our 1st annual "Hit the Road ... Running" Marathon party. With your support, we were able to provide food, drinks, and entertainment to over 300 supporters. We raised \$8,000.00 for the Wang's Center outreach program, Young at Arts and contributed to helping The Wang Center fulfill its mission of presenting the finest performing artists and cultural attraction from around the world to all citizens of New England.

Young at Arts was founded on the belief that the arts are essential part of daily life. Its mission is to motivate young people, inspire teachers and bring communities together through innovative programs in the literary, visual and performing arts. Since its inception in 1988, Young At Arts has involved more than 78,000 children and their families in the arts. In an environment that fosters direct participation and self-expression, Young At Arts encourages people to approach challenges creatively and to better understand themselves and each other.

Of course our continued success in supporting Young At Arts would not be possible without an organization like Boston Party Makers and you. Thank you for elevating the ever-growing challenge of fund raising and your kind generosity.

Sincerely,

Susan A. Strachan

Event Co-Chairperson

Metropolitans of The Wang Center

Jonathan Koerner

Event Co-Chairperson

Metropolitans of The Wang Center

your Sabulous music, an still

617-482-9393 tty:617-482/5757 fax:617-451-1436

A Not-for-Proffyt Organization